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The Molecular Medicine Research Institute follows institutional policies and 
responsibilities for the proper care, use, and humane treatment of animals used in 
research, testing, and education.  MMRI’s animal care and use program is managed in 
accord and compliance with applicable federal, state, and local laws and regulations, 
such as the federal Animal Welfare Regulations, or AWRs (CFR 1985), and Public 
Health Service Policy on Humane Care and Use of Laboratory Animals, or PHS Policy 
(PHS 1996). 

Any animal welfare concerns can be reported confidentially or anonymously to: 
Dr. Peg Murphy-Hackley or Dr. Edward P. Amento 

If you have any questions or concerns in regards to our animal program and facility, feel 
free to contact Dr. Edward Amento @ eamento@mmrx.org or by phone at 408-523-
6263 or Dr. Peg Murphy-Hackley @ pegannmh@gmail.com or by phone at 530-906-
0834. 


